
Thank you so much to the F@B team for a wonderful disco. The
children had a great time and we made over £600 profit from the
event. 

Reception had a wonderful time at the Unicorn Theatre watching
Beegu. They enjoyed a picnic in the sunshine afterwards. Thank
you to all the parents who came to help. 

Our Egg Deceorating Competition was a real hit! The whole
school visited the eggsibition on Thursday and loved looking at
the clever creations. Winners were given a prize in assembly and
there was a little treat for all who entered. Even the teachers got
involved after school on Wednesday by making their own
creations to put on show. Well done Mr Arthur for creating the
winning egg in the teacher category!

Newsletter
What has been happening this week?

Friday 4th April 2025

Fauget

What is happening in the first week
back? 

There will be a workshop for Reception Parents on the morning of
Friday 25  April after drop off. Come to the front desk to sign in.
Ms Mitchell will be running a Phonics, Reading and Maths
workshop to refresh your skills at this point in the year and enable
you to continue to effectively support your child at home.  

th

Assemblies will cover St Georges Day and The London Marathon as
we have 15 children running the 2.6k on Saturday 26  April. th



Reception Parents: Please make payment for the trip to Woodlands Farm. 
Music: Please make payments for the Summer Term music lessons. 
Thank you

Important Information From the Office

Attendance 
The Punctuality Award goes to Reception! Well done! 

Important Dates

A huge thank you to everyone who supported the disco and cake sale.
We raised over £1000 for the school. The money will be spent on

equipment for the playground and bird feeders to increase the number
and species of birds in our beautiful school grounds. 

See you back at school on Tuesday 22  April. Have a great break! nd


